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Green Bank, West Virginia 

Dear Grote: 

Many thanks indeed for your letter of 
the 12th. Your generosity in making a gift of 
your patent rights to Research Corporation is, 
I assure you, much appreciated and we are all 
deeply pleased. Letls hope we can make something 
substantial from it. 

Your comments on past history and 
present practice are also most helpful. As to 
past correspondence, literature, etc., I sug­
gest we let that matter rest until you visit 
us. If you could spend some time then with Dave 
Black in our Patent Development Division, we could 
then decide what, if any, of this would be critic­
al. 

Best of luck on your Green Bank dish. 
I will be looking forward to hearing of your 
progress when you are next in town. 

Most sincerely, 
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